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The past fortnight the children have been involved in a range of different activities. We 
started it off with an environmental/agriculture week as it was Clean up Australia Day. 
The children helped clean up rubbish around the school, made things out of recycled 
materials, had a tour of the school’s farm where they were able to harvest some produce, 
feed the lambs, pat chickens and learn how soil can be made. We later that week used the 
produce we collected from the farm and made a noodle stir-fry with all the veggies. The 
children did an awesome job and still want to continue to be environmentally friendly.  
 
Another theme we did was exploring the country of Ireland as it was St Patricks Day. The 
children made shamrocks, played Gaelic (Ireland’s national sport), made leprechaun hats 
and to end the week, got to eat rainbow toast. The children loved the rainbow toast, they 
were all very excited to join in. 

 

 

 

Important 
Updates- 

 
An email was sent out 
to all OSHC families to 
complete the re-enrol 

function. Please ensure 
you complete this as it 

is an update to our 
system. If you have any 

questions please 
contact us. 

 
Please also double 

check your children’s 
belongings before 
taking them home 


